
 
  
               

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
July 22, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleague 
 
On behalf of Rigshospitalet’s Professor Society and The Neurocenter, it is our great 
pleasure to invite you to the celebration of The Brain Prize 2021. 
 
Date: September 22nd, 2021 from 16.00-19.00  
 
Place: Holst Auditorium, Mærsk Tower, Panum Institute, Blegdamsvej 3B, 2200 
København N   
 
 
The Brain Prize from Lundbeck Foundation is the world’s largest prize dedicated to 
outstanding neuroscientists and in 2021 it was awarded to Prof. Lars Edvinsson, Mi-
chael Moskowitz, Peter Goadsby and Jes Olesen for their groundbreaking work on the 
causes and treatment of migraine. 
  
It is also extraordinary that both Prof. Lars Edvinsson and Prof. Jes Olesen are em-
ployed and affiliated to Rigshospitalet and The University of Copenhagen. We aim to 
honor their fantastic achievement and lifelong dedication with this celebration seminar.  
 
The seminar starts with a presentation of the work that led to The Brain Prize 2021 
and is followed by short presentations from the next generation of neuroscientists from 
The Research Park. There are excellent possibilities for translational research and col-
laboration across specialties and we look forward to a great discussion and interac-
tion.  
Please see the attached program for further details. 
  
The seminar will be followed by a reception.    
 
 
Kind regards and on behalf of 
 
The Professor Society, The Neurocenter and Rigshospitalet 
 
 
 
Anders Juul and Rigmor Højland Jensen 
 


